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14th May 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
You will have seen some of the Government guidance and media reports that we are currently working 
hard to plan to reopen on 1st June 2020 for children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 and those vulnerable 
children and children of critical workers. We are still very much at the planning stage.  
 
There is a huge range of guidance that we have been provided with and that we are working to understand 
and implement. I would like to inform you that we will only re-open if we feel it is safe for our children, 
staff and their families and that we can meet all of the guidance that the government have provided for us.  
 
Once we have more details for you if we are able to open for any further year groups I will communicate 
this with you please check the school website regularly and the school Facebook page. We will also send 
texts directing you to the latest information.  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you on behalf of all of the staff at school for the things have you have been 
doing with the children at home and sharing with us and the kind words and positive messages you are 
sending us. There is no one that has not been affected by the current situation in one way or another and 
we must all stay united. 
 
Stay safe, 
 

 
Graham Almond 
Headteacher 
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